
Lambrick Park Secondary School 

PAC Meeting minutes 

18th Dec 2019 

 

--------------------------------------------APPROVED------------------------------------- 

 

Present – Lisa W (PAC President), Faye H (Secretary), Gord M (Principal), Sheri Y, Derek C 

(Treasurer), Lesley D, Cathy R, 

 

Meeting called to order 7.11pm 

Approval of Agenda and Introductions 

Approval of previous meeting minutes – Nov 2019 

 

A copy of all the latest minutes can be found under the Parent Info section of the LAMPAC 

website.  

 

PAC President (Lisa W): 

- The Evening of Theatre on 12th December was a sell out event for the 3rd year running 

and raised in the region of $3,700 in support of the musical. Thank you to all parents who 

volunteered. 

- The winter concert was also well attended and the prize draw for 2 West Jet flights and a 

one night stay at the Laurel Point Inn was another great fundraiser for the Music trip to 

Cuba in the Spring as it raised almost $7,000. The fundraising continues with a bottle 

drive on Saturday 4th January 2020 at Gordon Head Middle School. It was noted that the 

new music uniforms looked fantastic. 

- Breakfast of Champions will be taking place on 16th January. Lisa is chasing donations 

and Cathy also offered to approach Charelli’s Deli. 

- There will be a parent and student night on 15th January in the library for Grade 11 and 12 

students. Guests from local colleges and universities will conduct presentations from 6pm 

and the Camosun food truck will be present from 5.30pm. More information is available 

on the school website. 

- Volunteers are needed for the Grade 9 immunisations on Feb 6th – anyone interested and 

available in the morning of that day should contact Lisa via the LAMPAC email -  

lampac2015@gmail.com 

- Second round of budget requests for PAC need to be submitted by 24th Jan and the PAC 

will review them at the budget meeting on 30th Jan 2020 at Lesley’s house at 7pm. 

- The next planned PAC meeting was 8th Jan 2020 but as this conflicts with the Baseball 

Academy AGM the PAC meeting has been cancelled and our next meeting will be on 12th 

Feb 2020. 

- The next parent education night will be on 4th February 2020 and is on the theme ‘How to 

survive and thrive during the first year of university’ – student and parents are welcome; 

more information will be coming out in the New Year. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:lampac2015@gmail.com


Treasurer (Derek C): 

- Derek handed out the Nov 2019 treasurers report and talked through the key points. 

Things are working well with the office and the exchange of information around the 28th 

of each month. 

 

Emergency Prep (Lesley D): 

- We are in good shape and the final few top up items are being purchased. 

 

VCPAC (Pauline R): 

- The next meeting is 28th January 2020 and will be held at Sir James Douglas elementary 

at 7pm. 

- Information can be found on the VCPAC website - http://vcpac.ca/ 

 

Principals Report (Gord Mitchell): 

- A discussion was held around the reasons why Lambrick Park no longer actively offers 

the ‘Take Your Child to Work Day’ and instead changed over to supporting the Grade 9 

Service Day. If anyone has feedback on these events, then the careers centre would be 

happy to discuss further. 

 

Next PAC meeting will be on Wednesday 12th February 2019 – please note change 

from regular date. 
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